
December 15, 1988

Mr. Allen C. Gross
GLOBE MIDWEST CORPORATION
26877 Northwestern Highway
Suite 120
Southfield, MI 48034

Dear Allen:

I want to express my appreciation to you and your staff for the wonderful
job and excellent results following our major fire loss. After sifting
through the ashes and talking to several adjusting firms, we selected
your company to help us prepare and adjust this claim. Our decision was
strengthened when both our accountant and our attorney recommended your
company over everyone else.

I am firmly convinced that it would have been impossible to achieve the
settlement that we did on our own. From the beginning, I was impressed
with the professionalism and the painstaking effort that was undertaken.
These efforts resulted in an adjustment far greater than my initial
expectations.

Please thank everyone in your organization for a “job well done”. Feel
free to use our company as a reference for your fine efforts and valuable
service.

Very truly yours,

John Kchikian
President


